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Dear Parents 
 
We are so excited to welcome the students back to school and the restarting of peripatetic music 
lessons.  This year we are asking all parents whose child is interested in starting the music lessons or 
wants to continue their music lessons to complete the linked Google Form 
https://forms.gle/g9DshjoYMTbnWwot5 so that we can begin their lessons as soon as possible.  Please see 

the attached booklet with all the relevant information regarding these lessons (the agreement page only 
needs to be completed and returned if you are having trouble opening the Google form).       
 
Please be aware that the subsidies have changed this year as laid out in the booklet, and additionally that 
if your child is in GCSE music they will only be eligible for subsidy on the instrument that they are 
completing their assessment on, however they can still complete the lessons at an unsubsidised rate. If 
you are eligible and require assistance with the cost of the music lessons, please complete the attached 
form for the Learner Support Fund. If you need assistance with this then please email 
j.jackson@smithdonhigh.org.uk 
 
If you have any other questions please email a.barnes@smithdonhigh.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs A Barnes 
Teacher of Music 
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